
CCBHC Sliding Fee Policy (Public)  

The CCBHC ensures that no individual is denied behavioral health care services (including but not 

limited to crisis services) because of an individual’s inability to pay. Any fee will be reduced or waived 

by the clinic for such services.  

In New York services such as: Case Management, Peer Support, Psychiatric Rehabilitation, Health 

Screening and Monitoring, and some Crisis services may be covered by Medicaid (in certain instances 

and through certain program models), but are generally not part of the Medicare and commercial 

insurance benefit. Veterans services (such as Veterans Case Management) are also generally not part of 

covered benefits. The CEC CCBHC will not be imposing a sliding scale or billing insurances for these 

services.  

In terms of clinical treatment, the CCBHC will bill Medicaid, Medicare and commercial insurances 

whenever practical. Uninsured clients receiving clinical services are subject to utilization of a sliding fee 

scale to determine ability to pay for services. The sliding scale will be provided with the understanding 

that fees may be reduced or waived because of an individual’s inability to pay.  

 


